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The Rovas Working Group held a regular meeting and made the following decisions: 

 

1. The Rovas Working Group maintains its position that in the ISO/IEC 10646 standard, the 

English name of the block and the script must be “Rovas”. 

2. Considering the issues related to members of the Rovas script family still under research, the 

Rovas Working Group proposes to encode in the first step only the Rovas punctuation marks, 

the Szekely-Hungarian Rovas characters, the Carpathian Basin Rovas characters, and the 

Rovas Numeral characters. 

3. To reach the consensus, the members of the Rovas Working Group will inform widest 

possible Hungarian and the International public about the Rovas-related research results. 

4. The Rovas Working Group submits the English translation of the current minutes both to the 

ISO/IEC JTC1 SC2 WG2 and the UTC. 

5. The following meeting of the Rovas Working Group will be hold on Friday, July 13
th

, 2012 at 

13.00 o’clock in the Department of Electron Devices at the Budapest University of 

Technology and Economics. Every member of the MB is invited. 
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